
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF HOYT LAKES 

 
Residents and businesses who have had a problem in the past with freezing water lines 

are encouraged to start a water stream the size of a pencil to keep their water lines open.  

Also, remember to keep the sewer vent pipe located on the roof clear of ice and snow. 

Businesses should notify Public Utilities at (218) 225-2812 when they start running water 

so we can adjust their usage accordingly 
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